HanoverEngineering

20 CSnyder Lane * Ephrata, PA 17522-9101
Phone: 717.721.7444 = Fax: 717.721.7447 * HanoverEng.com

August 11, 2016

Ms. Ailene Batoon, Project Manager RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Tetra Tech Floodplain and Stormwater Management
301 Ellicott Street Consistency

Buffalo, NY 14203 Hanover Project HBT16-20

Dear Ms. Batoon:

This letter is in response to your June 9, 2016, correspondence and subsequent telephone and e-mail
communications,

Based on our review of the information provided, it appears that the proposed Sunoco Pennsylvania
Pipeline Project is consistent with the Floodplain Management requirements included in the
Heidelberg Township Zoning Ordinance, Ordinance No. 114-2009, Article 14, and the Heidelberg
Township Stormwater Management and Earth Disturbance Ordinance, Ordinance No. 105-2006.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact us.

Respectfully,

HANOVER ENGINEERING

(&

Robert |. Lynn, PE;
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cc: Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors
Barry R. Wagner, BRW Consultants, Heidelberg Township Zoning Officer
Fred Wolf, Henry and Beaver, Heidelberg Township Solicitor
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